
Dear Spencerport Families,


I’m looking forward to celebrating Homecoming with you this
weekend. Our week has been filled with school spirit and I
encourage you to view our photo album at the link below for
beautiful pictures that represent what it means to be a Ranger.


As we move further into the year, I know there may be times you
will need to reach out with a question, or concern, or even a
compliment. Because most issues can be resolved easily and
completely by the educator in charge of the class or program, we
recommend contacting that teacher or staff member as an initial
step. If the issue is fairly complex, however, and requires additional
assistance, we wanted to pass along our Spencerport communication guide to help you quickly
and efficiently resolve the matter. There is a saying that “good communication is the bridge
between confusion and clarity,” and we hope the chart is a tool that can be used to foster positive
dialogue and problem solving.

Homecoming/Spirit Week 2022
Our schools celebrated Homecoming/Spirit Week with themed days, including character day,
music genre day, and dress your best day. The Spirit Week photo album, shares a quick look into
the week. Don't forget the powder puff game is tonight at 7 p.m. at the football stadium, and the
parade is tomorrow at noon.
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Character Day Music Genre Day Dress Your Best Day

Recognizing Our Human Resources Team
We are pleased to congratulate our assistant superintendent for
human resources Jamie Lissow, who was recently honored with the
Will S. Kuchta Excellence in Human Resources Award 2022 from
the Nazareth College School of Business and Leadership. Ms.
Lissow is incredibly deserving of this recognition, and we are certainly grateful for her leadership in
our district.


Earlier this week we also marked Human Resources Professional Day, and would like to take a
moment to extend our appreciation to our HR team for the work they do to support our Rangers
staff.


If you or someone you know is looking for job opportunities within our district, please stop by our
job fair on Monday, Oct. 3, 4-7 p.m. at Cosgrove Middle School. Details may be found on our
website.
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Reminder: Social Awakening Presentation on Oct. 3
Our parents and families are invited to attend a presentation from tech insider and speaker, Max
Stossel, on the impact of social media on young people's lives. The event will begin at 6 p.m.,
Monday, Oct. 3 in the in the high school performing arts center.


If you have ever been concerned with how social media may be impacting your student’s life,
please join us. To learn more about his work through Social Awakening simply visit
https://www.socialawakening.org/

Dates to remember
With October now upon us, please remember:



Friday, Oct. 7: Superintendent’s Conference Day, no school
Monday, Oct. 10: Indigenous Peoples Day: no school
See you this weekend, and Go, Rangers!




Kristin Swann

Superintendent of Schools

Spencerport Central School District
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